
 

 
 
 

December 19, 2005 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: TG-051949 Fiorito Enterprises, Inc. and Rabanco Companies/Kent-Meridian Disposal 
Tariff Filing – Request for Special Fuel Surcharge  
 
Dear Ms. Washburn 
 
Enclosed please find the following revised documents in support of our request for approval 
of a Special Fuel Surcharge in the amount of .22%: 
 
1) Revised Tariff Check Sheet 
2) Revised LSN Application 
 
In addition, please remove proposed 2nd Revised Page 5 (Taxes) of Tariff 27 from this 
docket filing.  That page needs to be filed under a separate Docket number,  the filing of 
which will follow shortly. 
 
Please do not redocket the attached pages. 
 
If you have any questions please call me at (425) 646-2426. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark E. Gregg 
District Service Analyst 
(425) 646-2426 voice 
(425) 646-2440 fax 
 
 
 


